
CAUTION NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

Please note that https://kjsim.somaiya.edu is the only official and
authorised website of K J Somaiya Institute of Management (“KJSIM”). KJSIM
has not appointed or authorised any agents, third-party websites, or
individuals to solicit or process admissions, management quota seats, NRI
quota seats, or to collect any payments or personal information on its
behalf.
Certain imposters are attempting to mislead the public by soliciting
admissions through certain websites namely https://way2mba.in/direct-
admission-in-kj-somaiya-management-quota-seat/,
https://yourmbaguide.com/direct-admission-kj-somaiya-management-
quota-seat/, https://mbamanagementquota.in/kj-somaiya-management-
quota-direct-admission-nri-seats/, https://yourmbaguide.com/direct-
admission-kj-somaiya-management-quota-seat/.
Any communications, offers, or requests for payment received from other
websites or individuals claiming to represent KJSIM are fraudulent and
unauthorised. Dealing with such unauthorised entities is at your own risk.
KJSIM will not be responsible for any losses, damages or consequences
arising therefrom.
We caution the public, prospective students seeking admission, guardians
and parents to not respond to these domains or any other such domains
except the official domain- https://kjsim.somaiya.edu


